
Introducing the 
Diamond Campaign

We’ve all seen the news. Year after year, education costs rise, job markets tighten, 

state funding decreases and competition for recruiting the most talented students 

intensifies. Since 2003, the number of colleges and schools of pharmacy in the 

United States has increased 62%.

Our need for private support is greater than ever, but so too is our potential for 

transforming our world and our children’s world for the better. Our faculty, staff and 

students work tirelessly to improve both the health and quality of their communities 

through their innovations in pharmacy and pharmaceutical research.

The Diamond Campaign for The UNM College of Pharmacy has set a goal to raise 

$1.5 million to support pharmaceutical education, research and patient care. With 

the support of alumni, friends, and corporate partners these funds will:

EMPOWER students through scholarships and leadership opportunities.

ESTABLISH post graduate pharmacy residencies and fellowships.

ATTRACT and retain the most talented faculty through enhanced research 

funding and endowed professorships and chairs.

RECRUIT the best and brightest graduate students by providing teaching 

assistantship stipends.

Now is the time to commit your time, expertise, connections and dollars. Join our 

campaign honoring the College’s milestone – the Diamond Anniversary. 

To get involved with the campaign, please contact:

Markella Pavlakos, Development Director, at 213-444-9690
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